
 

 

 

 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY 

April showers bring May flowers! That is more than ok as long as it is not snow showers!! What 
number winter are we on now? 7…..8…… I just want to be able to take these sweeties outside and 
let them enjoy the sunshine and the fresh air without the fear of frostbite!  

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Sarris fundraiser! It was an amazing turnout! 
Young toddler, Rhett B. was the top seller! Thank you Rhett, mommy Nina and daddy Tyler as well 
as to all Sunshine families who participated.  Once the pepperoni roll fundraiser is complete, the 
new equipment and materials will start coming in. I cant wait for everyone to see the new 
kitchens, outdoor equipment, etc.  

Speaking of the pepperoni rolls, orders and funds are due on Monday, April 11th. Please just like the 
Sarris fundraiser, one check made payable to Sunshine Kids or cash. Thank you!  

School age parents-NO SCHOOL for the Peters kiddos 4/11-4/15 and Canon Mac kiddos 4/14-4/18. 
Got to love spring break!! 

Just a reminder, if your kiddos schedule is going to be any different during the summer, if you 
could please let me know as soon as possible just so that I can plan accordingly.  

Lastly, just a reminder, Sunshine Kids is CLOSED on Friday, April 15th in honor of Good Friday. We 
will reopen on Monday, April 18th at 6:45am.  

Thank you so much and have a great Easter Holiday! 


